
 
 
 

STUDENT TRANSFER POLICY 
 

Before a member college will consider a request for transfer, the recipient college will require 

written notification from the Dean or Associate Dean for Academic Affairs at the school/college 

in which the student is currently enrolled.  The written notification should confirm that the 

student is currently in good standing based on both academic and conduct factors.   

The college considering the request for transfer should obtain written authorization from the 

applicant to obtain complete information regarding his status at the current school or college.  A 

copy of the authorization should accompany the request for notification on the applicant’s status. 
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